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Mr. Jackson mentioned the JCS comments on the

paper. He does not feel that we need to do anything un i e
Defense Department has stated its case. Mr. Wisner mentioned that
0/PC had prepared an opposed memorandum to be taken up at the Senior
Staff. It was agreed that the Senior Staff position is one and the
same as our own and they will be annoyed with the JCS paper.

The DCI mentioned that we have not heard from the Navy
in regard to service personnel as yet and would like a memorandum
sent to them. Mr. Wolf will follow this.

Mr. Dulles mentioned that the Indians had turned down the
request to attend the San Francisco conference.
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